CALL FOR PAPERS: THE MIND’S EYE, SPRING 2017

The Mind’s Eye is a peer-reviewed journal of the Massachusetts College of the Liberal
Arts that publishes scholarly and creative work. While emphasizing articles of scholarly
merit, the journal focuses on the general communication of ideas of interest to liberal
arts.

The Mind’s Eye will be transitioning from a printed journal to an online journal in 2017.
We are very excited about this new format and look forward to showcasing the wide
range of work that our colleagues are exploring.

For this issue of The Mind’s Eye, we will have an open call for submissions.

Submit unpublished material as an email attachment in .docx (Microsoft Word) format.
Please use MLA style for endnotes. While we will consider articles of unspecified length,
preference is given to manuscripts of fewer than 20 pages. In addition to commentaries
and studies, we will consider other formats, including fiction, poetry, book reviews,
interviews, cartoons, drawings and photography.

Deadline for submission: January 30, 2017
Submit your manuscripts to: Melanie.Mowinski@mcla.edu

Melanie Mowinski

Associate Professor of Art
Massachusetts College of Liberal Arts
375 Church Street

North Adams, MA 01247
413-662-5264



